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The 2nd of May saw the 25th

running (no pun intended!) of 
the PTA 10K, 3K & Fun Run. It 
was amazing to see so many 
runners tackle the course. 
Details of the money raised 
will be announced soon.

A huge big thank you to 
Sarah Hegarty and other 
members of the PTA who 
helped get this event 
organised and run. Together 
with the wonderful support 
of the volunteers who 
marshalled the course and 
carried out other roles, they 
made this fund-raising event 
possible and a success. 

PTA 10K, 3K & Fun Run

I wanted to make parents and carers aware, 
that since the Government strategy has 
moved to ‘living with Covid-19’, schools are 
no longer required to provide remote 
education when a child is off ill. In essence, 
we return to how were doing things prior to 
March 2020. This means, if your child is ill 
and off from school, it is assumed that they 
are too unwell to complete work, therefore 
none will be sent home. 

There may be circumstances where it would 
be deemed suitable to send work home for 
a child until they can return to school, for 
example if they had to recover from a 
hospital operation, but this would be 
discussed on an individual case-by-case 
basis.

Remote learning

Due to KS2 SATs taking place in the hall from Monday next week and throughout next week, we will be 
unable to hold our Sharing Assembly at the normal time. Therefore, we will hold Sharing Assembly on 
Wednesday 11th May at 3:00 pm. The following week, on the 16th May, we will go back to 9:20 am.

Sharing Assembly

The Stars of the Week for the last time were:

Stars of the Week

Pictured: Thomas 
Allen, winner of the 

3K for 12-16 year olds


